
State of Florida ORIGINAL 

DATE: February 21, 2000 

RE: Docket No. 970409-SU, Initiation of limited 4 d  pr eedmg to restructure wastewater rates 

TO: 
FROM: Division of Water and Wastewater (Lingo 

for Florida Water Service corporation's Tropical Isles service area in St. Lucie CoUnty 

Division of Records and Reporting 

~ 

Please file the attached document in the above-referenced docket file. Thank you. 

\FJL 
Attch: 2/03/2000 letter from TIWConcannon to WAWLingo 

cc w/ Attch Division of Water and Wastewater (Rieger) 
Division of Legal Services (Gervasi, Fudge) 



Tropical Isles Homeowners' Association 

William Concannon, President 
528 Thanes Bluff Ridge, 
Fort Pierce, FI, 34982 

FebNarp. 3, 2000 

Ms. Jennie Lingo, Rate Analyst 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Jennie, 

since assuming the role of President of Tropical Isles Homeowners Asso- 
ciation, one of the perks has been talking with a fine young lady like your- 
self the other day even though the issue has been controversial. 

This is to let you know that there will be three couples representing 
TIHA on February 29 for the hearing. 
appreciated. 

Any suggestions as to lodging would be 
We will arrive on the 28th and may be spending two nights. 

However, it would be appreciated if we could be placed on the docket 
early, thus we might be able to return to Fort Pierce on the 29th. 

We appreciate your help during this long process. 

Thank you. 

Phone 561/466-4983 e * *  Fax 561/461-0414 


